
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Friday, October 21, 2022 11 :24 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket Nos. 20210016 and 20220001 
Untitled 

Please place the attached in Docket Nos. 20210016 and 20220001. 

Thank you! 
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Iris Rollins

From: Ana Esquivel <ana.esquivel79@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 10:12 AM
To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo

Miss Passidomo, 
 
I ask that you please deny the petition from Florida Power & Light, Duke Energy Florida, and Tampa Electric 
Co. To increase prices. I have solar panels and this year my bill went from $12 to $32 because Duke energy 
now has a minimum bill of $30. So I'm giving them $18 for free on top of helping the power my neighbor when 
I send energy back to the grid that I sell to them only for half of the cost I buy it from them. So from all sides 
I'm losing. If it wasn't so expensive I would get batteries and get rid of Duke. Please help us with this increase 
prices that only benefit the shareholders and not floridians. 
 
Thanks 
Ana Esquivel  
3135 Stonewyck St, Orlando, FL 32824 
 




